From Robin Brown, 8 Bellgate Mews, NW5 1SW

Objection to Planning Application 2018/1318/P.

My main reason for objecting to this application is that it goes directly against the Camden
Council policy of not encroaching on the limited remaining green space in this part of the
borough. Their ground floor house extension has already made significant inroads on this
remaining area.

Granting this one application would effectively open the door for having to grant numerous
applications for similar sheds, forming a dismal row of sheds along the wall of our road, all
entirely against the spirit of our conservation area.

On a less fundamental level, there are numerous inaccuracies in their application, from the
size of our gardens as venues for communal get -togethers to the now non-existent south
facing balconies they mention which of necessity were absorbed as living space in our small
houses with advice from yourselves.
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